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SATS Breakfast May 25th and 26th 

 

 

Dear Year Six parents/ carers 
 
Thank you for your continued support of your child. The children have all worked really hard getting back down to 
studying in preparation for their end of year SATS assessments and also in order to be as confident as possible for 
the next stage of their educational journey. The children will be sitting assessments on Tuesday 25th May and 
Wednesday 26th May.  
 
Over the last few years, to support Year Six in achieving their potential and to calm their anxieties, we have 
provided a special breakfast for Year Six before SATS each day. We propose to offer this again this year as it has 
proven popular and successful and it is a bit of a Longvernal traditional that we want our children to have the 
opportunity to experience.  The children will be provided with a cooked or uncooked breakfast on Tuesday 25th and 
Wednesday 26th May. We shall collect their choices daily in advance and there will be no charge for the breakfast. 
They can arrive at school at the usual time as we will be providing them with breakfast at 8.45am. Please let us 
know if your child has any allergies or specific dietary requirements. Contact us please if you do NOT wish your 
child to take part in the SATs breakfast.  
 
Later that week, on Thursday 27th, Bath Spa University Drama students are coming into school with a puppetry 
workshop to explore issues around the transition from primary school to secondary school. 
 
On Friday 28th we have organised a trip to Bath – see separate letter.  

We hope that year 6 will enjoy the above activities and we look forward to planning further exciting events in Term 
6.  

 
 
Karen Bazeley 
Headteacher 
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SATS Breakfast 25th & 26th May  
 
My child would like to participate in the SATS breakfasts  
 
Name   ……………………………………………….. 
 
 
Signed...................................................... 
 
Please provide details of any dietary restrictions or allergies below: 
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